Executive Committee

June 8, 2011
Mankato Workforce Center

Mankato, MN

Members Present:
Deb Barnes, Bill FitzSimmons, Mary Jacobs, Tim Wenzel

Staff Present:


Diane Halvorson, Heather Gleason
I. Review Service Provider RFP Changes
Diane Halvorson distributed and reviewed responses from MVAC and Job Service on the changes made to the delivery of short-term training services.  Diane reported that a sample of files was reviewed on WorkForce One but there was limited information available.  The SC WorkForce Council conducts on-site monitoring each summer.  It was recommended to focus on the RFP changes during the monitoring visits in July and revisit this at the next meeting. 
II. Program Budgets

Diane Halvorson distributed and reviewed the WIA and State Dislocated Worker Budgets for Program Year 2011.   Programs received the following reductions:

· WIA Youth – 9%

· WIA Adult – 18%

· WIA DW – 33%

· State DW – 3% (not final)
Diane reviewed the individual program budgets and participant plans for WIA Adult, WIA Dislocated Worker and State Dislocated Worker.  A motion to approve the program budgets was made by Bill FitzSimmons and seconded by Tim Wenzel. The motion carried.    
III. WorkForce Council Budget
Diane Halvorson distributed and reviewed the proposed 2011 Administrative Budget.  Reductions were made in the travel, staff development and advertising/marketing categories with increases in insurance.    

A motion was made and seconded to approve the budget with a recommended 3% salary increase for Diane Halvorson and Heather Gleason; and to change the health insurance deductible from $300 to $750.   The motion carried.

Meeting adjourned.  [image: image1.png]



